
Note for Churchwardens 
 
CARING FOR GOD’S ACRE 
 
Protecting wildlife, preserving heritage and involving communities. 
 
This charity has, in part, filled the vacuum left by the demise of the Living Churchyard 
Project.  I can thoroughly recommend the organisation to parishes who wish to protect and 
enhance the flora and fauna in their churchyards. Contact details:  
www.caringforgodsacre.co.uk  email: info@cfga.fsnet.co.uk 
 
I will be happy to answer queries. 
 
Sarah Anderson 
DAC Administrator 
02.09 
 
 
sarah.anderson@rochester.anglican.org 
The Diocese Office, St Nicholas Church, Boley Hill, Rochester ME1 1SL 


